
veriQn 5055 North Point Parkway

State Government Affairs

RECEIVE
NOV 13 2014

November 12, 2014 pUBLiC SERVICE
COMMISSL0t

Via Overnight Delivery

Kentttcky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

RE: Teleconnect Long Distance Services and Systems Co. d/b/a Telecom*USA
Cancetlation of Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity

Dear Sir or Madam:

By letter dated September 2, 2014 the Commission was notified of the pending transfer of
customers of Teleconnect Long Distance Services and Systems Company d/b/a Telecom*USA
(“Teleconnect”) to MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business Services. The notice also
stated that following the transfer Teleconnect would no longer operate and would seek cancellation of its
authority.

The original three (3) copies of this letter are submitted on behalf of Teleconnect to notify the
Commission that the transfer has been completed.

Therefore Teleconnect hereby requests cancellation of its authority and all tariffs to be effective
on or after November15, 2014 but no later than December 1, 2014.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing shoutd be directed to my attention at 888-605-
0469 or via email to missie.burris@verizon.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mel ssa A. Burns
Regulatory Analyst
Verizon Business

cc: Gail Garey (via email)

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED
11/17/2014

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY



June 27,2008 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 
Ms. Stephanie L. Stumbo 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

business 

205 North Michigan Avenue 
Suite 1100 
Chicago, IL 60601 

Re: Tclcconnect Lone Distance Services & Svstems Comvany 
Tariff Withdrawal Request - Tariff PSC KY No. 1 

Dear Ms. Stumbo: 

Teleconnect Long Distance Services & Systems Company ("Teleconnect") hereby 
requests that its Kentucky Public Service Commission Tariff No. 1 be withdrawn. 

All service offerings have been detariffed, pursuant to KRS 5 278.544(1) and (3). 
The rates, terms and conditions for all of the detariffed services have been converted to a 
Catalog Schedule and is posted on the Company's website at the following address: 
http:l/www.verizonhusiness.codus/publications/state~tmiffs/tariff.xml?state=kentucky/. 

Pursuant to KRS 5 278.544(1), this filing will become effective July 1,2008. If you 
have any questions regarding this filing, please call me at (312) 260-3245 or send me an 
email at shannon.brown@verizonbusiness.com. 

Respectively submitted, M@fldhG 
Shannon L. Brown 
Tariff Manager 
Verizon Business 

Enclosure 
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